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Welcome to the last Snippets of this school year 

 

Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

Sports Day 

I am sure you will agree that Sports Day was a tremendous success.  The 

children really enjoyed themselves and showed great sportsmanship, 

teamwork, resilience and empathy – all attributes we value highly here 

at Hemingbrough Primary School. 

Thank you all for coming along and supporting all the children – it all 

made for a terrific atmosphere! 

 

 
Family Picnic – Fri 22nd July 1.30 – 2.30pm 

We look forward to seeing lots of you next Friday.  I will open the gates at 

about 1.20pm to give you chance to set up your picnic spot before the 

children come out.  Please fee free to bring rugs etc. and don’t forget 

snacks and drinks.  We will provide for any children whose parents are 

unable to attend (please let us know, if you haven’t already, if you are 

unable to come – via the Parentmail form sent out previously).  

I have arranged for Doubtfires to bring an ice cream van, so please 

bring some money if you wish.   

If parents not attending wish children to buy and ice cream, please send 

money in a named envelope.  

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

 

   

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 

Please see our school uniform policy which 

can be viewed on the school website, to 

ensure children adhere to the policy 

throughout the year.  

Uniform Policy 

 

 

   

Dates for the Diary… 

Thurs 21st Jul  

• Y6 Leavers Assembly 2pm (2 adults per 

child) 

• Y6 Leavers Party, School Hall - Children 

only, 6 - 7.30pm 

 

Fri 22nd Jul  

• Picnic on the Field 1.30 – 2.30pm (second 

hand uniform stall) 

• School Closes for Summer 

 

Tues 6th Sept 

• Autumn Term starts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

Goodbyes 

As you know we are sadly saying goodbye to Mrs Hayes and Mrs Cowlard.  Both have been at 

Hemingbrough for many years and have taught many, many children between them. 

They will both be greatly missed by us all and on behalf of all the staff, I would like to say a 

massive thank you for all their hard work and dedication over the years.  We are not only saying 

goodbye to colleagues, but to great friends too.  

Good luck to them both. 

And finally… 

Good bye and good luck to our Year 6 children who leave us next Friday to begin a new 

chapter in their school life.  

 

Well done to all who took part in the 

Rocksteady & Choir concert today – you 

were awesome!! 

We hope you all have a wonderful and restful summer and look forward to seeing you in 

September. 

 

https://hemingbrough.eschools.co.uk/website/policies/264093

